
             VILLAGE OF HARRISTOWN 

MAYOR & BOARD MEMBERS 

EVELYN DEVERELL-MAYOR-619-3443 

harristownmayor@gmail.com 

TERESA ACREE-TRUSTEE-412-1579 

Carrosel5@yahoo.com 

JEFF ELLER-TRUSTEE-855-0345 

Jeller9@gmail.com 

LES JENKINS-TRUSTEE-791-7147 

Ljenkins5437@yahoo.com 

JAY TRUSNER-TRUSTEE-217-791-2501 

jaytrusner@comcast.net 

KEVIN VESSELS-TRUSTEE-618-317-4550 

kmvessels@gmail.com 
 

CLERK-PENNY ALLEN 

TREASURER-JULIE ROSE 

ATTORNEY- ANDREW WEATHERFORD 

BUDGET OFFICER-RICK LASKOWSKI 

BUILDING INSPECTOR-RICK WATTS 

PLUMBING INSPECTOR-SHAWN ZIEMER 

ZONING/PLANNING OFFICER-MIKE SORRENTINO 

OFFICE STAFF- MISTY PETERS 

 

PUBLIC WORKS DEPT. 

JONATHAN CLOSS 

JEREMY EMBRY 

 

                         REMEMBER 

You can always email the Village directly from the 

website or by emailing 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com 
 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING SCHEDULE 
March 27, 2023 

April 24, 2023 

May 22, 2023 

June 26, 2023 

July 24, 2023 

August 28, 2023 

September 25, 2023 

October 23, 2023 

November 27, 2023 

December 18, 2023 
Meetings start at 6:30 pm and  

are open to the public to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
  

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

** Indicates Office Closed 

April 28 & 29 – Community Garage Sales 

May 6-Spring Clean up/Recycling Day 

9am-12pm 

May 29-Memorial Day** 

July 1- Independence Day Fireworks 

July 4-Independence Day** 

September 4-Labor Day** 

October 9-Columbus Day** 

October 31-Trick or Treating 5-8pm 
November 10-Veteran’s Day Observed** 

November 24-Thanksgiving** 

November 25-Day after Thanksgiving** 

December 24- Christmas Eve  

December 25- Christmas ** 

December 31- New Year’s Eve  
 

The Village of Harristown is 

excited to welcome another new 

business. 

Billingsley’S 66 Elite Wash West 

Is officially open for business. 

(The Car Wash and Gaming 

facility will be opening at a later 

date.) You can now enjoy the 

convenience of their location and 

the immense variety of products 

they carry in their store. 
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Spring Clean Up 

Remember to clean out your ditches and 

culverts to ensure proper drainage. It is 

the responsibility of the homeowner to 

keep them clear of leaves and debris. 

REMINDER 

Sump pumps should NOT be draining 

into your sewer. It is not only against 

Village ordinances but also illegal 

according to the EPA. Public Works will 

be inspecting this summer to make sure 

all resident’s sump pumps are hooked up 

correctly. 
 

 

Community Involvement 

Committee 
The purpose of the Community Involvement 

Committee is to help give community members 

a voice for what events the Village hosts. The 

goal is to produce events that everyone would 

enjoy attending and fuel more community 

involvement.  

You do not have to be a Village resident to be 

involved, this is open to everyone. 

The next Community Involvement Committee 

meeting is March 2nd at 6:00 pm at the Village 

of Harristown Community Center. 

If you would like to be involved but can’t make 

it to the meeting you can email 

harristownvillage01@gmail.com or call the 

Village Office @ 217-963-2980. 
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